
From: bruce backman
To: Gayle
Subject: 1826 Collins re entertainment. attached resident petitions to deny entertainment
Date: Monday, February 21, 2022 9:38:57 AM
Attachments: PB21-0452_1826_COLLINS_Email_and_Petitions.pdf

This is a poster child case of why entertainment should be denied.

you or MBU should send this to Meiner, Samuelian, and Fernandez, and maybe
KRG. Maybe mayor? 

Are they seeking to stay open till 5 AM?

The Planning Dept is supposed to take direction from mayor and commission.
If the mayor and commission want to stop bad actors from operating entertainment,
why would the planning department ignore that direction and approve entertainment
with this record of resident resistance?

Either the planning department is taking direction from someone else, or the elected
government of mayor and commission are giving different direction in private from
what they state in public.

mailto:bruce.backman@yahoo.com
mailto:gayle@gayledurham.com


























































































































































